
January 18, 2017

Attendance: Anita Abbott, Anne Mallory, Sue Barnaby, Jean Wolfe, Ben Wolfe

Community Input

Side walks not being adequately shoveled or salted. 
 
Clerk’s Report

Approved as read. 
 
Treasurer’s Report

Spreadsheet handed out by Anne  
 
Librarian’s Report

Fern Strong is a new volunteer - great worker; she may help out with Friends to do Art 
Space.

Old basement needs a dehumidifier.

Kids & parents came to library.

2 new Fair Point phone lines - one for staff and one for patrons

Cost about the current bill. Voice mail $130 for each line set up cost. Need new modem.

8:00 PM Sunday - deadline for signed time sheets 
 
Next meeting:  February 8th 2017


